
I'm in support of John Lively ending daylight saving time in Oregon.  It puts an undue burden on people 
for one extra hour of day light. It takes a few weeks for me to get used to the time change. My sleep 
schedule is disrupted and I'm tired until I get acclimated to the time change.  
Thank you,  
Julia Smith  
Springfield, OR 
 


